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Ms. Clark,
In an email from Metro Codes and Regulations I learned of a Conditional Use Permit Pre-Application

for Derby Park RV Resort located at 2900 7th Street Road and shows a case number of 23-CUPPA-
0054. From my understanding of the property that camping has existed on the site for several years
and now the owners are wanting a CUP to officially allow camping on the property.
If the CUP is granted the Shively FD requests that any recreational burning is allowed, they get
approval from APCD that these types of recreational fires are allowed and follow all regulations set
by APCD as well as Chapter 10 of NFPA 1, 2018 Edition. In addition, the development of the RV
parking/campground SHALL follow NFPA 1194, which is the Standard for Recreational Vehicle Parks
and Campgrounds, 2021 Edition. This is for the design and layout of the camping area and spacing of
any RV’s.
If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me.
Thanks,
Mike Allendorf
Fire Marshal
City of Shively
1800 Park Road
Shively, KY 40216
Office: 502-449-5045
Cell: 502-797-1085
Michael.allendorf@shivelyky.gov
“Fire Prevention, Make it a Part of Your Life”
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